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Dear Stakeholder, 
 
Construction activities will require a temporary closure of S.R. 400 (Beville Road) eastbound and I-4 
exit 132B towards I-95 southbound on Sunday, May 6, from 1 p.m. to 6 a.m.  
 
Detours will be well marked. Travelers are advised to slow down, and follow the detour signs through 
construction zones. Posted detours are as follows: 
 

• I-4 eastbound motorists wanting to continue onto S.R. 400 (Beville Road) towards South 
Daytona will be directed to take I-4 exit 129 towards U.S. 92 (International Speedway 
Boulevard) east, merge onto I-95 southbound and take exit 260A towards S.R. 400 (Beville 
Road).  

• I-4 eastbound motorists wanting to take I-4 exit 132B towards I-95 southbound will be directed 
to take I-4 exit 129 towards U.S. 92 (International Speedway Boulevard) east, where I-95 
southbound will be accessible.  

• Please note that the I-4 exit 132A towards I-95 northbound will remain open.  
 
If you have any questions please contact Chris Briggs, FDOT project manager, by email at 
Christopher.Briggs@dot.state.fl.us or Katie Widdison, public involvement coordinator, at 386-212-0449 
or by email at Katie.Widdison@dot.state.fl.us. For more information about Central Florida road 
projects, visit www.cflroads.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christopher Briggs, E.I. 
FDOT Project Manager 
Deland Operations 
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